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ACEP supports medical neutrality, under the principles of the Geneva 
Convention, for the sick and wounded in all countries and all health care 
workers, when these workers coordinate health care activities through 
established channels via non-governmental organizations, government 
organizations, or other official response agencies. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
   
 


